
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

We are delighted that our Year 4 instrumental groups are performing at the Stoke 100 Centenary Concert 

Series on Wednesday 11th June. The Big Play 100 event is a workshop performance and will be taking place in 

the afternoon at 1.15pm.   

The children will be transported by coach to the Victoria Hall leaving at 12.00pm after an early lunch 

accompanied by staff. We expect to return to school by 3.20pm. The children should bring their instrument, 

a water bottle, asthma inhaler if needed and wear smart school uniform.  

The cost of transport for this event will be £7.00. 

Parents are warmly invited to watch the event. Tickets are available at the box office 90 mins before the 

show starts. You can also purchase online at www.atgtickets.com or phone ATG on 0333 009 6690. These 

bookings incur an additional charge made by ATG. Details are on the attached flyer.  

City Music Service are requesting your consent for images taken at the event to be used in printed/digital 

marketing by Stoke-on-Trent City Music Service including the use of videos on social media and the CMS 

YouTube channel.  

Please provide your consent for you child to attend, trip payment and your photo preferences via Scopay. 

Thank you for your support, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Executive Principal 
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